
 

 CASCADE WATER ALLIANCE 

KING COUNTY WASHINGTON 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 
Statement of Representation by Independent Registered Municipal Advisor 

 
Cascade Water Alliance publicly posts this written disclosure to assist market participants in their 

compliance with an exemption from the Municipal Advisor Rule promulgated by the Securities 

and Exchange Commission. By publicly posting this written disclosure, Cascade Water Alliance 

intends that market participants receive and use it for purposes of the independent registered 

municipal advisor exemption. 

 
Cascade Water Alliance has retained Northwest Municipal Advisors (the "Municipal Advisor") to 

provide advice to Cascade Water Alliance with respect to the issuance of its municipal securities . 

The Municipal Advisor has represented to Cascade Water Alliance that the Municipal Advisor is 

an independent registered municipal advisor within the meaning of the Municipal Advisor Rule. 

 
The individuals listed below are the assigned team at the Municipal Advisor, each of whom has 

been employed by the Municipal Advisor for at least two years prior to the date of this letter .  We 

agree to provide you with notice of any changes to this team going forward, so you can verify 

their continuing independence. 

 
Alan Dashen 

Scott Bauer 

Malinda Okerlund 

 
This statement may be relied upon until December 1, 2023 and so long as this letter remains 

posted on Cascade Water Alliance's website. If Cascade Water Alliance contracts with other 

qualified independent registered municipal advisors to serve as its Municipal Advisor in the 

future, this information will be updated accordingly. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Ed Cebron 


